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NEW UNEMPLOYMENT CLAIMS DROP, BUT ECONOMY STILL LOSING JOBS

New unemployment claims dropped off last week, to a seasonally adjusted 502,000. That's that fewest new claims since the week
ending Ianuary 3 of thls year. Analysts were expecting a higher number, but caution that it needs to fall even further before we will see a true turn around.
New claims in the low 400,000 range should be an indication that jobs are being created at a faster rate than jobs are being cut. Predictions vary, but most
seem to be looking at first quarter 2010 or early in the second quarter.
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